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HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

Pet Program -   

Jess & Ned 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Monday,            
11th February, 

2019 
9:00 am 

 
 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student 
Banking 

Wed LIBRARY 

Thurs 
7-2 

Pet         
Education 
with Jess 

Fri 
8-2 

Small 
Schools 

Swimming 
Carnival - 
Crookwell 

Wed 
13 

P & C 
Meeting 
6:00 pm 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Assembly will be on Monday, 11th February at 9:00 am. 
 
Tomorrow is the swimming carnival at Crookwell.  The bus will leave at approximately    
8:40 am so we’re hoping all students can be here by this time.  Students will need $3.00 
each for pool entry, a towel, swimmers, rashie shirt, hat, jumper/warm clothes (just in case 
it turns cold), sunscreen, water, recess and lunch - parents are welcome to come along and 
help and/or join in the fun. 
 
The NSW Government has added a creative kids voucher to the active kids voucher system, 
both valued at $100.00.  To apply, go online and visit:                                                                  
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-creative-kids-voucher 
 
Thank you to those who have paid or part paid their contribution to the school.  It is much 
appreciated. 
 
The school asks for an $80.00 per student contribution to assist with costs of workbooks, 
Mathletics and Reading Eggs Programs.  It would be appreciated if you could pay at your 
earliest convenience - you may pay $10.00 each week if this makes payment easier for you. 
 
Please remember to contact the office about home time arrangements.  We do check for 
messages at 2:50 pm. 
 
 
Looking forward to a great year. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal 
 

 
Cayden & Bridie start the 

year well - both receiving 

an Honour Ribbon from 

Progress Awards attained 

in 2018!! 
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Celebrating Success - Week 1 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

       

 

 
 

 

 

  

3-4-5-6 CURROBUNG CLASSROOM 
 
Welcome back everyone to Term 1, 2019.  We all had an enjoyable holiday and are happy to be back 
at school and learning new skills.  Homework and home reading will start next week (Week 3).         
Homework books and home reading bags need to be returned on Fridays. 
 
We have had a busy week getting organised with our new books.  Students have created some       
wonderful artworks using collage.  We have also learnt about using perspective in art, using the 
‘vanishing point’ in our artworks.   
 
This term in Geography, we are learning about the continents and focusing on the countries of Asia.   
In Science we are studying forces, including magnetism, friction and gravity. 
 
 
 
 

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Cayden Pirihi 
Annie Coogan 
Milly Cummins 
Kobee Morgan 
Lucinda Rumble 
Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli 
Seth Whitehouse 

Lilly Bell 
Hannah Calleja 
Taylah Sheridan 
Regan Martin 
 

Larry Cummins 
Seb Cummins 
Lillyann Cummins 
Logan Meredith 
 
 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Be a Learner: 

 Be ready to learn; 

 Have your pencils ready; 

 Listen to your teacher & other students. 
 

Happy Birthday to you in February:-  
 

Lucas - 3rd 
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THE OFFICE CORNER:   

Kids Club will resume on Wednesday, 6th March, 2019. 

Guitar will resume on Thursday, 7th March, 2019. 

 Thank you for returning notes promptly, it makes life in the office so 
much easier. 

P & C NEWS- AGM - Next P & C Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 13th February commencing at 
6:00 pm in the School Library. 
 
Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend these meetings. 
 

Student Banking - 2019 

Is your child interested in 

student banking? 

Please contact the school for 

an information pack - a great 

way to encourage saving + 

great rewards!!! 



 

Our students already         

receiving Progress Awards 

for their fantastic efforts!! 

Well done!! 


